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October 20, 2021 
 
Mr. Jim Ellis 
Corporation of the Township of Southgate 
RR #1, 185667 Grey Road 9 
Dundalk, ON, N0C 1B0 
 
Via email: JEllis@southgate.ca 
 
Dear Mr. Ellis,  
 
Re: Site Inspection - Closed Proton Landfill Site 
 MOE File: SI GR SO C15 610 
 
On October 19, 2021, a landfill inspection was conducted by the Ministry of the Environment, 
Conservation and Parks (MECP) at the closed Proton Landfill, located at 226001 Southgate Road 
22, in the Township of Southgate (the Site).  The inspection was completed for the purpose of 
assessing compliance with the terms and conditions of the Site’s Environmental Compliance 
Approval # A262301 (ECA).  The inspection report is attached.  
 
The focus of the inspection pertained to the Site closure and did not involve a detailed review of 
the annual reporting or monitoring for the Site.  At the time of the inspection paper records such 
as procedures and record keeping were not reviewed and were not a focus of the inspection.   
 
The inspection involved a walk around the Site to make observations of the landfill site closure.   
 
At this time no follow up action is required.  Please contact me if you have any questions or 
require any assistance at (519) 374-1388. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
  
Ian Mitchell 
District Engineer 
Owen Sound District 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc. Cara Salustro, Scotty Gass, MECP, Owen Sound 
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